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February – an important month for SAGC members 
 

This month we will elect a new President to lead our club. The term will run from February 
28th through the normal scheduled election on August 28th.  We have two members that have 

been nominated for this position: John Bosquett and Steve Salmon. Both have submitted 
statements regarding this position. (See below.)  Any members that wish to vote must be 

present at the Monthly Membership Meeting on February 27th, 7:00pm, in the building next 
to the Outdoorsman. Votes will be counted and the new President announced at the meeting.  

 
 
The speed limit on the access road is 15 mph or less.   

New signs are posted.  Please keep this in mind when 

traveling to and from the Club. 

  

 
                                  

Dirt work & concrete blocks  
The former 200-yard bay has now been converted to a 300-yard bay. This was completed with hard 

work and many volunteer hours of David Strother, Jim Atcheson, Jim Clark, Darren Krumwiede, JD 

Dennis, and Ron Herring. Thanks, guys, for your efforts!. We also wish to thank Ralph Goble for all of 

the dirt work he is completing. We are keeping him busy for sure and we appreciate his availability as 

well as equipment and suggestions for what we need done.  The new pistol bays (Bay C) are still in 

progress but moving along quickly. The concrete blocks for the walls are being delivered by the truck 

load, unloaded, and then the walls built. Construction in this area will progress over the next few months. 

As construction continues around the range, be aware of heavy equipment and the people operating it. 

Select another bay to shoot on and keep everyone safe. Please contact any officer to help with these 

efforts. If we all help a little, a few members won’t have to do a lot!  Pitch in. We need you to assist in the 

betterment of our Club.  

 

Watch the SAGC website for upcoming changes to the Live Orientation Schedule. 

Changes are scheduled for March. 

 



 

 
Just a cool aerial shot I managed to get from a plane this week. Improvements are happening fast and it 

truly looks great from the sky. 

                                                             

 
The Gun Club’s website is being viewed more than ever before. Check it out, bookmark it, and view it 

often to stay current on your Club’s activities.  Remember that Online Orientation is available and has 

proven to be a great success. We also have a list of member LTC instructors! 

http://www.sanangelogunclub.org 

                                                    

 

 What to wear to SAGC 
* Eye protection 

* Ear protection 

* SAGC ID card 

 

 
SAGC would like to express gratitude to ¢ŜǊǊȅ ŀƴŘ [ƛƴŘŀ !ǎƘǘƻƴ for all they do for the Club. Their 

volunteer efforts include everything from organizing and running the Fun Gun .22 shoots, to 

attending meetings, to involvement with the Range Committee.  In addition, Linda serves as our 

Public Relations Officer, getting the word out to the community about SAGC. Terry is constantly 

either “signed up” or volunteering his time to unload concrete blocks, re-create the clay throwing 

mechanism for the Shotgun Bay and many other various jobs. We depend on them both for ideas 

on how to better our Club and they always are willing to share. They have been members of SAGC 

since who knows when; a long time. Terry and Linda, thank you for ALL that you do to make our 

Club the amazing place it is. We are thankful for you both. 

http://www.sanangelogunclub.org/


 

 

President Nominee Statements 

 

John Bosequett: 
Retired from the U.S. Navy as a Senior Chief, Member of the VFW, Life Member NRA, and a retired 

Texas Elementary Teacher.  I moved to San Angelo in 1999 with my wife Marcy.  We plan to remain in 

San Angelo through retirement.  I enjoy hunting, shooting, travelling and volunteering at Goliad 

Elementary and in the community.  If I am elected as President of SAGC, I will do my best to ensure the 

club:  

                                                       Serves all members 

                                    Encourages and educates young shooters 

                                  Promotes the Lawful and safe use of firearms 

I will ensure meetings start on time, are focused on the business at hand and on seeing that the 

renovations and remodeling of the range continues toward completion. 

 

 

 

Stephen J. Salmon 
Experience:  

4 years as President of Concho Valley Gun Club 

18 years as owner/operator of my own manufacturing business 

14 years in ranching 

5 years as a bank director 

20 years running two Non-Profit agencies; Recently began with a third 

10+ years serving as a board member of two Non-Profit agencies 

Current Manager of Daughters at the Range 

Lifetime NRA member  

 

SAGC has made progress on the range to be functional and safe, yet much is still to be done.  Although 

this election is initially only to finish the last 6 months of Janette's term, I hope to bring new thoughts on 

how to accomplish those goals and make SAGC more functional as well as more social for another 50 

years. The shooting sport has changed over the last 50 years. SAGC should be adaptable to change 

with it, and continue to change as well. 

 

                                             
                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTE: We have several members that have taken Orientation online but have yet to pick up their ID badge & 
access card; some from many months ago. Please go to the Club during (or a few minutes before) a Live 
Orientation to collect your cards.  Thank you.  

Next Membership Meeting – Tuesday, February 27th, 7:00pm, next to The 

Outdoorsman. 
Mark your calendars and we look forward to seeing you.  

 


